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Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Frances for neat writing. Arthur & Mason for 

super collage work.   

P3/4 Faith for super work on subtraction. Alexander 
for brilliant skills in tennis. 

P5/6   Harry & Lacey for reading out in class. 

P7 – Alice for excellent homework. Kora for super work 
on complex sentences.  

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 17rth May –  
Swimming (P5 /7)  

Piano 
After School Football 

P3/4.  
Wednesday 4th May –  
Tennis – Whole School 
 Football Tournament -
P6/7 @ Rugby Avenue 
Thursday 19th May – 

Library Van  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Council 
Student council are looking for new members. They are 

running elections for pupils in Primary 2 to 6. 
Unfortunately, we won’t be able to select everyone who 
enters, but there will be a certificate and treat for those 

who take part.  
All you need to do is write your name and class on a piece 

of paper, along with a short paragraph about why you 
would like to be on the student council. Post this in the 

post box at the front door before Friday 20th May.  

PTA – Big Spring Clean 
We want to say a huge thank you to our PTA and 
others who gave up their time last Wednesday 

to work in our grounds. Our outside space is 
looking fantastic and the children are enjoying 

the new or regenerated resources.  
PTA along with our student’s council are 

working towards a new ‘nature project’. With a 
big fundraising event planned in June. We know 

that our community will be fully behind their 
fundraising efforts.   

 

Festival Success  
We are so proud of every one of our pupils who has taken 
to the stage in the Coleraine Festival. Many have returned 
with awards others not. Either way, we are just delighted 
that pupils got on stage and gave their best with a huge 

smile.  
Again, we want to say a big thank you to Mrs Murphy, Mrs 
Fitzpatrick and Mrs Doey for preparing the pupils and more 

importantly for making it fun! 
Good luck to those performing tomorrow.  

Wildlife at Gorran 
Our school grounds are bursting with wildlife. From 

hares in the playground to newts in the pond we have 
seen it all. Today the most beautiful bird crash landed in 

Mr C’s office. After a little research we discovered he 
was a goldcrest, the smallest UK bird. Following a quick 
recovery, he was released and can be spotted hoping 

around our eucalyptus tree at the front gate.  

Unwanted Visitors 
We’ve had a couple of recent cases of head lice in school. So it’s important to give your children’s hair an extra check.  

Busy Summer Term 
We have an exciting few 
months ahead, with lots 

sporting events, visitors and 
school trips. We will try our 
best to keep you updated 

with all that’s happening, so 
please continue to keep an 

eye on Seesaw and the 
school app.  

 
Whether you are going to 
Balmoral, heading to the 
North West or relaxing at 

home. We hope you have a 
great weekend.  

Sun Safe 
We will hopefully see some sunshine soon. It would be 

good to have a sunhat and some sun cream in your 
child’s school bag.  


